

25 years of serving kids and their families

Board of Directors

Mark Slocomb Chairman

Maria Taxman Vice Chairman

Sue Engelhardt Secretary/Treasurer

Mark Stolze President & CEO

Joseph AuBuchon

Rachel Keller Brown

Robert Hayashi, M.D.

Robert E. Jones

Kathleen Killion

Jeff Michalski, M.D.

Harry Mueller

Michael F. Neidorff

Nila Paradowski

Eric S. Stange

Conrad Tuza

Al Wiman

Cheryl S. Wroth-Stein

Medical Advisory Board

Claudio Anasetti, M.D. H. Lee Moffit Cancer Ctr. and Research Institute

F. Daniel Armstrong, Ph.D. Holtz Children's Hospital

James Casper, M.D. Midwest Children's Cancer Ctr.

Henry S. Friedman, M.D. Duke University Medical Ctr.

Joanne Kurtzberg, M.D. Duke University Medical Ctr.

Eric Sandler, M.D. Nemours Children's Clinic

Trudy Small, M.D. Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Ctr.

November 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Eva Rose is a member of The National Children's Cancer Society (NCCS) Charity Vending Program.

The Treasure Chest Machines, which Eva manages, support our Pediatric Oncology Department. 100% of the funds received by the NCCS, through the Treasure Chest program, goes directly to families with children battling cancer. NCCS case workers send checks to our families to help meet financial needs they have as a result of caring for a child with cancer. This is the primary focus of our organization. Since 1993, the NCCS has helped more than 35,000 children with cancer and their families by providing over \$59 million in program distributions. Over \$4,400,000 of that money came from our vending program which started in October 2002.

As you can see, our vending program does make a difference for kids with cancer! Thank you for helping.

If you have further questions about our vending program, or the work the NCCS does, please contact me: 314-446-5223 or spye@theNCCS.org. You are also welcome to visit our website: www.theNCCS.org.

Sincerely,

Shirley Pve

Development Specialist ~ Vendor Operations

